
PDC Case Number 40597 - Response 

Tom	Perry  (Fri, 28 Sep at 1:36 PM)  
To: pdc@pdc.wa.gov 
Mx. Fox Blackhorn, 
This is in regard to PDC case number 40597, alleging that the Friends of Marty McClendon campaign accepted 
over-limit contributions from the Senate Republican Campaign Committee. 
We determined that the SRCC did indeed contribute an excess of cash and in-kind contributions to the 
McClendon campaign in the amount of $3595.11. On the same afternoon that we were made aware of the 
complaint the McClendon campaign paid back the SRCC $3595.11. See the attached check. We then went back 
and amended the necessary reports to reflect that the total amount in cash and in-kind contributions did not 
exceed the limit of $93,037.00. 
This was in no way intentional, and we will pay closer attention to this in the future. 
Thank you, 
Tom Perry 
Treasurer 
Friends of Marty McClendon 
 






